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SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST  HOLY TRINITY  Year C             15
 
– 16 June 2019 

‘How great is your name, O Lord our God, through all the earth!’             Mass book page 81 

 
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 
Trinity overcomes the philosophical problem of “the One and the Many.” One may wonder how 
things can be both deeply connected and yet clearly distinct. In the paradigm of Trinity, we have 
three autonomous “Persons,” as we call them, who are nevertheless in perfect communion, given 
and surrendered to each other with an Infinite Love. With the endless diversity in creation, it is 
clear that God is not at all committed to uniformity but instead desires unity. Our God is not a God 
of conformity but a God of unity where diversity is embraced and protected by generous love.  
 
 

Saturday 15 June to Sunday 23 June 2019 

  

15
th

 June, 2018 
BANNS OF MARRIAGE:  
I publish banns of marriage between Stuart Garney and Sian Evans who will be married in this Church on 29

th
 June 

2019. A serious obligation rests on everyone to reveal to me any known impediment to the proposed marriage. 
Therefore, if any of you know cause or just impediment why these persons should not be joined together in Holy 
Matrimony Please declare it to me. This is for the second time of asking.  

Saturday 15 
Our Lady on Saturday 10.00 am 

10.30-11.00 am 
Holy Mass 
Confessions 

Irene Bevan  
(L Harper) 

Saturday 15 MOST HOLY TRINITY 6.00 pm Holy Mass People of the Parish 

Sunday 16 
MOST HOLY TRINITY 10.00 am 

 
Holy Mass Patricia Rooney  

(M Haley) 

Monday 17 
Feria in Ordinary Time 12 noon Holy Mass 

 
  

Tuesday 18 
Dedication of the Cathedral 9.15 am School Mass 

Year 2 
 

Wednesday 19 
St Romuald, Abbout  9.15 am Eucharistic 

Service 
 

Thursday 20 
  
St Alban, Martyr 

    9am -6.45pm 
       6.45 pm  

7.00 pm 

Exposition 
Benediction 
Holy Mass 

  
 

Friday 21 
St Aloysius Gonzaga, Religious 9.15 am Holy Mass 

 
  

Saturday 22 
St John Fisher, Bishop and St 
Thomas More, Martyrs 

10.00 am 
10.30-11.00 am 

Holy Mass 
Confessions 

 Rosemarie Foote  
(L&C Burger) 

Saturday 22 
THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD 
OF CHRIST 

6.00 pm Holy Mass  Jim Brooks 
(S Whitteron) 

Sunday 23 
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY BODY & 
BLOOD OF CHRST 

10.00 am 
 

Holy Mass 
 

 People of the Parish 

 

http://www.stjosephsmalvern.org/
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Parish Office Opening hours this week 

Monday  Closed 
Tuesday  11.00 – 14.00 
Wednesday 

 
13.00 – 16.00 

Thursday     8.30 – 11.30 
Friday     9.00 – 12.00 
 
BIBLES FOR THE CHILDREN OF MALAWI 
Bible Society event on Sunday 30th June 6.30pm: 
Father Naz will be leading the United Bible Society 
Service at St Joseph's and all the local churches are 
invited. The speaker will be Heather Williamson, 
Chairman of the Malvern Action Group for the Bible 
Society.  Our parish representative is Pauline Kirton, 
and Alf Teuma is Treasurer to the Group. The present 
fund-raising focus for Bible Society is to provide 
children's Bibles for Malawi, where there is a huge 
demand for them and the retiring collection will be for 
that project. 

Volunteers to help with Children’s Liturgy We are 
currently looking for volunteers to help out with the two 
groups of children‘s liturgy. We are blessed to have so 
many families in our parish and two separate groups 
helping children to meet Christ in the Gospel. 
Swallows is for children up to Holy Communion age 
and reads a children’s version of the Gospel followed 
by a simple craft activity, while Disciples is for the older 
children and discusses the readings in more depth. We 
need volunteers to run the sessions or just sit in (for 
safeguarding purposes) and you can do as many or as 
few sessions as you want. There are plenty of 
resources to help plan the sessions and 
reimbursement is provided for craft materials. For 
more information or just to learn more about what it 
would involve, please get in touch with: Carol Ann 
carolann2711@gmail.com                                           
or  Beverly  beverlylaferla@yahoo.co.uk. 

 

 
raises donations for good causes when you shop 
online. If you would like to raise money for our parish, 
or school, FOR FREE, go the website and search for 
St Joseph’s Catholic Church Malvern or St Joseph’s 
Catholic Primary School – Malvern. If you register with 
this website and shop at places such as Sainsbury’s, 
John Lewis, ebay, Amazon, Booking.com, Argos then 
a percentage of your shop will be donated to the cause 
selected. At the moment St Joseph’s Church has 16 
supporters and the school has 28 supporters. 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes Diocesan Shrine Hedensford 
50

th
 Anniversary Pilgrimage. Youth Vigil on 7pm 

Saturday 6 July, 4pm Sunday 7 July Mass and 
Sacrament of the Sick, Celebrant Archbishop Bernard 
Longley. For more details please see the poster in the 
narthex. 
 
Lyttleton Well Quiz Evening Saturday 22 June 7pm. 
Make up a team or come as an individual. £2.50 per 
person. 
 

SUMMER 2019 Theology of the Body Retreat 5-11 

July 2019 for Adults aged 18-35 at the Catholic 

National Shrine & Basilica of Our Lady, Walsingham. 

for more information: www.walsingham.org.uk/echo 

or email echo@walsingham.org.uk. 

 
'LIFT A BANNER IN THE LAND’    Isaiah 5:26  
A display of banners from local churches and 
individuals will appear in Great Malvern Priory Church 
from August 1st - 31st. If you are interested do bring a 
banner by July 31st. For details call 01684 573381 - 
Susan Wray/Alaine Hern. It would be helpful to attach 
your banner to a piece of board, or a frame, or a free 
standing banner stand. Most banners will need to be 
propped as knockin nails into the Priory stonework is 
not allowed. Please phone a few days before the 31st 
July with a description of your banner, what it 
represents, name of church, etc. We will make some 
explanatory cards to display. Please label your banner 
with the name of your church.  As well as banners to 
see, there will be interactive craft activities.  
 
The current shortages at Malvern Hills Food Bank 
are: Tins of rice pudding , UHT milk , Tomato ketchup, 
bottles of squash 1 litre, sugar, tinned potatoes, tinned 
peas , tinned carrots, packets of instant mash, sponge 
puddings, pkts rice, detergents (all sizes), size 5 
nappies, size 6 nappies, bathroom and kitchen surface 
cleaner, ladies and men’s shower gel, deodorants and 
shampoo, men’s razors, men’s shaving cream, bars of 
toilet soap, toilet rolls, washing up liquid. THANK YOU 
– Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Noah’s Camp 12-16 August 2019  If any children 
would like to attend please see the poster in the 
narthex or contact the organisers on 
www.noahscamp.co.uk 
 
The ecumenical intention this week is for Malvern 
Welcomes; its work supporting refugee families in the 
town. Also, the local Amnesty International group. In 
World Refugee week, refugees, asylum seekers and 
immigrants; those who work in the immigration system. 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Sunday 7 July – Tea and cakes in the garden (event 

by Liz and Chris Burger) 
Sunday 21 July - after Mass on Sunday 21

st
 July we 

will be celebrating the 40
th
 anniversary of Fr Naz’s 

ordination. 

 
This weekend there is a Second Collection for The 
Day of Life. 
 
Welcome to any New Members of the Parish. 
Please contact the parish office if you would like to 
give your details to the parish. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: The sick and housebound of 
St Joseph’s parish, including: Anne Wiseman, Martin 
Burger, Monika Hill, Charlie Hill, Barbara Innes, 
Raymond Bree, Nicholas Ratcliff, Ellen Verdult. We 
include all those in hospitals, nursing homes and their 
own homes. Our Lady, Health of the sick, pray for 
them. 
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